-----Original Message-----

From: CARA DELGADO [mailto:caradelgado@sbcglobal.net] 

Sent: Monday, March 14, 2005 2:04 PM

To: comments

Subject: Federal Tax Reform

I would like to take this opportunity to make some comments to the panel regarding Federal Tax Reform.  My family consists of a partner of nearly eight years, our eight year old daughter and our thirteen year old son.  I have supported these children, who are not mine biologically, both emotionally and financially for nearly eight years and counting.  I believe the current tax laws are discriminatory.  For example, if I die neither my partner nor the kids are entitled to any social security benefits even though I am taxed at the same rate as any other tax paying American. Likewise, if I am disabled they are not entitled to disability benefits; nor am I entitled to the social security or disability benefits of my partner. Ultimately, the children would suffer in this case as their standard of living would drastically decline as the total household income would be cut by more than half of what it is currently.  As tax payers and Americans, we should be allowed to the same benefits as other married couples.  At the very least, we should be allowed to determine who we want to be our beneficiary for these benefits just as we do for other private benefits such as life insurance.

Thanks you for your attention and consideration of these comments.

Cara Delgado

1414 Harold 

Houston, TX 77006   

